
 

 In Memoriam 2020  

The Merrimac Senior Center wishes to 
acknowledge our members that are no longer 
with us. We send wishes of peace and comfort 
to their families during this holiday season and 
into the new year. 

Pauline Boucher 

Greta Brandolini 

Therese Cormier 

Fred Gabriel 

Winnie Hill 

Pat Casey 

Jim Murphy 

Stanley T. Hardy Sr. 

Betty Laine 

George Mailman 

Virginia McMahon 

Nancy McCarthy 

Stuart Zibell 

Ken Bilodeau 

Aldora Guyette 

Barbara Hissey 

Helen Noone  

Bruce MacGregor 

Shirley Banks 

Virginia Woodbury 

Charles Stuckey 

Florence Roy 

Ruth Bessey 

Richard Bailey 

Walter Steeves 

Guy Somma 



 

  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 




